Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

July 2022

Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Resident's Rights:

<u>Planning and Implementing Care:</u> The resident has the right to be informed of, and participate in, his or her treatment, including:

The right to request, refuse and/or discontinue treatment, to participate in or refuse to participate in experimental research, and to formulate an advance directive.

If you need a copy of Residents Rights please contact Cindy Behrens, BSW to make your request. These are also listed in the facility by the front door.

If you have any questions please contact Tracy Hanson BSN, Administrator or Cindy Behrens, BSW at 319-442-3234.





Help Wanted:

Nursing:

We are hiring for Znd & 3rd shift. LPN or RN would qualify. We offer shift defferntial and weekend pay differential. Please to p to apply or contact Linday Niebes DON or Tracy Bruns Administrator.

Kitchen

We are hiring kitchen aides for 4pm-8pm. Must be able to work every other weekend. We will work around school activities if needed. Please stop in and apply or contact Michael Jurgens, Kitchen Supervisor.

July 2022 Page 3



Thank You!

Many thanks to all that donated for our Relay for Life fund raiser bake sale/garage sale. Cindy & Richard Oehlerich, Eleanor Roquet, Teresa Selken, Ruth & Al Albers, Joce Brunssen, Suen Meyer, Shelly McGeough, Paul & Deanna Hermsen, Ray & Alice Junge, Howard & Janyce Pohlman, Marilyn Silhanek, Delores Vesely & Donna Busch. We raised \$2306.86!!

Also a special thank you to the those on the Relay for Live Committee: Evelyn Wiebke, Fran Magdefrau, Sandi Gibney, Jolene Topinka, Carol Ann Bosom, Tami Fischer, Loretta Vogt, Denise Conrad & Jolene VonAhsen. Thank you for all that you do!!!!





Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

If you would like to join your loved ones for meals or activities, you may now call us to let us know ahead of time and we can allow you to do so. Keep in mind that you will have to sit 6 feet apart from any other residents and must wear a mask during activities. With the weather starting to warm up, remember that we have the courtyard area for you to go out and visit to enjoy the outdoors! Just let staff know that you are going outside so they are aware. Happy Summer!!

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter via email, please refer them to our website at www.keystonecarecenter.com to sign up. You can also view it on our Facebook page.

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

July 2022 Page 4